
Christine O’Connor
Treasurer

Christine O’Connor assisted the NASPA President for the past two years.  She is employed as the Event 
Manager at the Shrine of Saint Joseph in Stirling NJ, a mission site under the Missionary Servants of the 
Most Holy Trinity.  Christine has held several administrative and sales roles at this member Shrine for 
the last 9 years. 

Christine brings 25 years of work experience in accounting, payroll, and financial management for several 
hospitality companies to her new role as Treasurer of NASPA.


